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Year 5 Summer Newsletter

	In geography this half term, we will be learning about South America. The children will be learning the countries of South America and their capital cities. They will also be exploring what life is like in Brazil. 
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	In literacy we will be looking at ‘Journey to the River Sea’ The book is set in 1910 and explores the life of a young orphan named Maia who leaves England to live on the Amazon river with her distant relatives. The children will write varying texts exploring the journey Maia goes on along with emphasising with the life that awaits her when she arrives. 
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	PE will continue to be on a Monday and Thursday afternoon. We will be spending more time outside, so please ensure that your child comes prepared with the appropriate footwear. 


	We are continuing to encourage the children to take home a reading book of their choice on a weekly basis. Once they have read the book or would like to change it they can return it to school and change it. The children should record the individual reads in their yellow Reading Journal. 
                  

	PSHE 

Our new PSHE topic is ‘Healthy Me’. We will be looking at keeping our body healthy and the effects of smoking and drinking alcohol on the human body,   
 
	We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support this year. 



